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Emﬁ‘ny Domestic Violence

October 14, 2009

Irving I. Moskowtiz Foundation
21500 S. Pioneer Bld., #103
Hawaiian Gardens, CA 90716

Dear Friends in the Iwing 1. Moskowtiz Foundation:

On behalf of the clients, staff, and Board of Directors of Su Casa Ending Domestic
Violence, [ want to express our deepest appreciation to you for donating $500.00 on
September 15, 2009 to be a Peace Sponsor for our 30 Anniversary Gala.
The event is looking to be an exciting night filled with entertainment and great food.
We do hape that you will be able to join us as we celebrate this milestone.

The year 2009 continues to bring forth new challenges to Su Casa and the families who
seek safety and assistance within our walls, but we remain steadfast in our goal of
helping people find the next right step towards safety from domestic violence. For thirty
years, we have worked to empower individuals and families to live free from domestic
abuse and build partnerships with communities to end domestic violence. We are proud
to have you as a partner in these efforts.

We value owr relationships with people in the community who hold true to the enduring
dream that by ending domestic violence and child abuse, we will one day be able to Live
in a Community of Peace.

Thank you again for caring and helping to make a difference in the lives of the families

in our Emergency Shelter, Transitional Shelter, and Qutreach Center.

Sincerely,

Urzl//. Txo b\ﬁ:

Vicki Doolittle

Executive Director

According to IRS regulations, the full value of cash donations and the fair market value of donated items ma?v be
tax deductible up to a certain amount. It is the vesponsibility of the donor to contact a tax accountant to venfy
the deductible amount. No goods ot setvices were veceived in consideration of this donation.

Su Casa’s tax ID # is 95.3495175.
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